The Oaks Primary School

Bringing Learning to Life
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School is literally bUZZingiTh nOise and eXCitement

It is tfruly WONDERFUL to have all the children back together. This week

is all about the ‘catch up’l Just that! Letting the children catch up socially and
have fun together. The majority of children have been at home with very little
social interactionl We want to ensure the children are happy and settled! The
children are all so happy to be back tfogether with each other, it is so lovely to
see them!

At the morning drop off, it was fantastic to see all our families, I am sure it
feels quiet in your houses today!

Please continue to follow the government guidelines to help ensure we can
keep school a safe place to bel

Thank you once again for working with us over the last two months. In ferms
of learning, we will take it from here. We do however ask that you continue
to support your child at home and read regularly, practise spellings and
access the online platforms of Numbots in Reception and Y1, TTRS in Y2-Y6
and Spelling Shed. L1 t t | e apmdiseoff these masic skills means that
children can make accelerated progress in schooll THANK YOU!

( Diary Dates \
Thursday 11th March: World Book Day ~ Dress up as a book character!
Wednesday 24th March: Cinema Night After School ~ more details to follow
Thursday 1st April: Fun Thursday—Non Uniform Day for school funds
Thursday 1st April: End of Half Term

\_ J




PE DAYS @Ter School Club and Breakfast Clh

Children need to wear full PE Kit on these days.

Breakfast Club is now back open from 7.30am and
Day Class After School Club is open until 6pml

Monday Y6, Y5 8 V4 Please book your sessions on Sco Pay. It would

Tuesday V1 & Y2 help us plan groupings and activities if you can book
your sessions a week ahead, if possible!

Wednesday Y3 & Y6

Thursday Y4 & Y2 We ask for at least 24 hours notice for bookings to
be amended or cancelled.

Friday Rec, Y1, ¥5 & Y3 k /

Cinema Night ~ Wednesday 24th March
£5 per child payable on SIMs Pay

The evening will finish around 5pm on a staggered pick up—more details nearer the
time.
If you require child care between 5pm and 6pm please book After School Club as
normal and don't pay for the cinema night.
Children in club will stay with their classes until 5pm and then move to the hall.

Children will watch a film in their class bubble. The film will be decided on by the class
in a vote. The children will all receive popcorn and a drink.

4 World Book Day HAPPY WURI.DBUQK DAY
This Thursday! vilv il

Children can dress as a book character or book title. Please don't feel you need to
purchase something special.
In school we will have a special day enjoying books, games and activities!
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MOBILE PHONES

Children must not bring their mobile phones to school.
Year 6 children are permitted to bring phones to school if they walk on their own and they leave their
phone in the basket in class during the day.
Any phones left in bags are not safe.
IF you require your child to bring their phone please email me to let me know.
Thank you.

School Closes for The Easter Break on Thursday 1st April.
After School Club will run as normal on this evening.




